
From: Rhinehart, Karen <Karen.Rhinehart@rfa.sc.gov>
To: Rhinehart, Karen <Karen.Rhinehart@rfa.sc.gov>

Date: 9/8/2014 3:32:43 PM
Subject: CHANGE OF DATE AND TIME FOR SEPTEMBER BOARD OF ECONOMIC ADVISORS 

MEETING

Folks,
 
Please be aware that the Board of Economic Advisors Meeting has been rescheduled for Wednesday, 
September, 24th at 2:30pm in Room 417 of The Rembert C. Dennis Building.
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.
 
Sincerely,
Karen Rhinehart
 
*NOTE:  The South Carolina General Assembly adopted and the Governor approved Act 121 of 2014 which restructures 
the offices of the Budget and Control Board.   Effective July 1, 2014 we will become part of an independent agency 
operating as the Revenue and Fiscal Affairs Office (RFA).   Please update your contact information:
 
Karen Rhinehart
Revenue and Fiscal Affairs Office
Room 459, Rembert C. Dennis Bldg
1000 Assembly Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
(803) 734-2265
karen.rhinehart@rfa.sc.gov
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